

Office of the Treasurer Jody Acosta, MGT

300 Park Avenue, Suite 201 West Falls Church, VA 22046 703-248-5046 (TTY 711) www.fallschurchva.gov/Treasurer

February 18, 2022

Dear Falls Church Relief Program Participant:

As a current participant in the City of Falls Church's Disabled Veteran or Surviving Spouse of Disabled Veteran Tax Relief Program, you are eligible to complete the enclosed re-certification form only and do not need to provide any additional documentation. This form is required annually to ensure benefit continuity as long as the subject property remains your primary residence.

Please read the attached program information carefully. If you have any questions, please call me at (703) 248-5046, TTY/Voice 711.

Sincerely,

Niki Wisemiller

Niki Wisemiller Chief Deputy Treasurer City of Falls Church